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WMLIG Mission Statement:

“Promote sustainable farm and land management practices to enhance our unique natural environment through innovation, education and strong community networks”.

MEDIA RELEASE  

Western Murray Land Improvement Group Inc.
    4th June 2017

Want to make your sheep enterprise more profitable? Try a three-tiered approach! 
Central Murray BestWool BestLamb and Western Murray Land Improvement Group are hosting a ‘sheep night’ at the Wakool Services Club on the 19th of June at 6.00pm. 
This event is titled “Three Tiered Approach Drives Profit”. Presentations from Damian Jones, Tim Leeming and Andrew Kennedy will cover key aspects of sheep production; such as agronomy, nutrition and genetics. This will include pasture management, lambing, animal husbandry and welfare. 

Presenter Tim Leeming is well known for his three-tiered approach to grazing which has allowed him to achieve an above average stocking rate on his farm in south-west Victoria. He believes that ‘stocking rates are the biggest driver [to profit] but it has to be a balancing act’. To do this, he ‘converts grass into cash flow’, by building grazing flexibility on his farm. 

Rick Ellis, the co-ordinator of this event agrees. ‘Tim Leeming was a popular presenter at our ‘Operina’  BredWell FedWell workshop a few years ago. Tim’s sheep enterprise has grown significantly since then. He has really pushed the production boundaries with attention to detail on pasture and animal management. We do not have to go along with it all, but we can certainly take a lot of what he has done back to our flocks on the dry or on irrigation and like Tim, up production without great cost increases’.
Andrew Kennedy will be working with Tim on the night to give the presentation more detail and information on the products that we produce and future expectations.

Damian Jones will give us a quick overview of the WMLIG major project “Economically Viable Options for Retired Irrigation Land”. The project is producing interesting data regarding plant survival, regeneration and management considerations.

The evening is free for WMLIG members or costs $10 for non members. Ample fingerfood will be provided. This event is funded by Australian Wool Innovation, the Australian Government’s National Landcare Programme and Murray Local Land Services.

For further information, visit the Western Murray Land Improvement Group Facebook Page or website: www.westernmurraylig.org . 
To register, contact Rick Ellis on M: 0428 372 357 email rick.ellis@wlig.org  or Roger Knight on           M :0487 455 511 email roger.knight@wmlig.org 
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-----------------------------End-------------------------------------------------------
